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Circular No. 70-313 
December 28, 1970

To All Member Banks

in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

We have been informed that during the month of 

January 1971 all of the Federal Reserve Banks and Branches 

will be closed on Friday, January 1.

We are transmitting this information to you for 

your guidance in connection with transit operations and 

transfers of funds.

Yours very truly,

P. E. Coldwell

President
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